
 

 

 
DATE: December 5, 2019 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  BCMB Container Fees 
 
 
 
Attention Depot Owners and Operators, 
 
Each year the BCMB Board approves the Container Fee to be paid going forward. This Fee is paid jointly 
by depots and the manufacturer, each contributing 50%. The industry has not seen an increase to the 
Container Fee since January 1, 2016, when it increased from $0.0011 to $0.0013 per container. 
 
At the November 20, 2019 BCMB Board meeting, the Board approved a Container Fee of $0.0016 per 
container for 2020, $0.0008 for each of the depot and the manufacturer. The Container Fee of $0.0016 
shall be effective as of January 1, 2020.  
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to the undersigned. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Jeff Linton 
President, BCMB 
 
 
 
CC: Alberta Bottle Depot Association 

 


